
We want to give people who access 
occupational therapy services, 
their carers and occupational 
therapists a louder voice in 
determining the direction of future 
occupational therapy research 
than is traditionally the case.

This will make sure future research in the 
UK focuses on answering the questions that 
matter most to people accessing and delivering 
occupational therapy services.

In our first survey, we asked respondents to 
submit their questions about occupational 
therapy that they felt research could answer.

Now we’re asking you to help us prioritise 
those questions in our second survey.

By completing the survey, you are helping to 
create a shortlist of questions from which the 
top 10 priorities will be agreed at a workshop
in June. 

How you can take part
You can take part as an individual or in a 
discussion group, and support someone else to 
take part too.

l	 Complete the online survey at:
	 rcot.co.uk/researchpriorities

l	 Or download the survey in English or Welsh 
and return it by email or post:

	 rcot.co.uk/otpsp

l	 Encourage others, including people who 
access occupational therapy services and 
their carers, to complete the survey.

l	 You’ll find guidance materials at:
	 rcot.co.uk/otpsp

l	 Express interest in participating in the 
workshop at: rcot.co.uk/otpsp

Who we are working with
RCOT is working with the James Lind Alliance in 
a Priority Setting Partnership (PSP) to identify 
the top 10 priorities for future occupational 
therapy research in the UK.

In partnership with

You have until 5pm on Tuesday 14 April 2020 to complete and share the survey.
rcot.co.uk/otpsp

What youthink matters

Help influence future 
research into  
occupational therapy


